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I support this measure on roadways in Oregon as it is already legal in several parts of 

our state like Cresent Cutoff Rd. Out of Cresent and going up towards Cresent Lake, 

in the city of Lakeside, Oregon 

Other stars allow such use with insurance and blinkers and the monies from 

registration could help with roads or other needs like fighting to keep out off road 

rights as the feds are trying to close more and more acreage from use all the time- 

like on Thursday.. 


